
 

 

Kane County Health Department Offers Forums on Suicide 

Prevention  

The COVID-19 pandemic forced individual into social isolation, triggering a 

sense of disconnection and exacerbating mental health issues both new 

and pre-existing.   The pandemic also has strained behavioral health 

agencies. Nationally, there has been a rise in suicidal ideation among youth 

and local school mental health professionals have reported a dramatic 

increase in student mental health needs during past school year. 

In response, the Kane County System of Care – led by the Kane County 

Health Department - has organized a series of forums and training 

opportunities for initiatives in Suicide Prevention during Suicide Awareness 

Month. The events are as follows: 

• 9/28/22: Virtual discussion with School MH Professionals on Suicide 

Prevention policies in schools. (see flyer below)  

 

• 9/29/22: Spanish language Suicide Prevention training for 

community members: Talk Saves Lives with Gabi Vargas at the Gail 

Borden Public Library. Food and childcare provided. Hosted by the 

Parent Council of the Kane County System of Care.  (see flyer below) 

 

• 9/30/22: Virtual training for community mental health clinicians and 

interested stakeholders – Suicide Prevention training with Tandra  

Rutledge. 2 CEUS for MH professionals. Registration required.   

(see flyer below) 

 

• 10/4/22: Hybrid English Suicide Prevention training for community 

members: Creating a Soul Safe Community with Tandra Rutledge. 

Registration requested. (more information to come)  



 



 



 

 



 


